
Annual North Shore Community Board Meeting  

Due to technical difficulties via ZOOM, unk exact start time.  

Treasurer’s report- Anita provided Treasurer’s report 

Marina report- discussed overall state of the marina and the dredging application  

Park- Ron presented power point presentation for park renovations. Unanimous vote to approve 
20,000.00 in park/playground improvements in the year 2022.  

Beach- 12 rentals from last year; 3 already scheduled for 2022; discussed water issues, high tide events 
and effects to pavilion and beach need to be addressed in the near future.  

Roads and Zoning- Discussed traffic study earlier in the year – change to traffic signs    

Barnacle-Alena Hoover is the new editor  

New Business- There are boxes of records for North Shore that are being stored at different people’s 
houses. Discussion of renting a storage until for same until we have a permanent solution. Suggestions 
to have digital uploads for same. Topic was tabled until the next board meeting. Volunteers for open 
board positions: Laurie Gardner; Wayne Bartholomew; Lena and Bonnie. Motion to approve by Rick 
Watts and approved by MJ.  

Next Meeting 03/08/22 7pm at the beach       

Motion to adjourn by Ben and seconded by Laurie Gardner. Minutes prepared by Jessica Cappe   


